Janosik, Peter

From: Jjonathan.rudman@ubs.com
Sent: Monday, April 04, 2011 10:39 AM
To: Janosik, Peter

Subject: Alderbrook

Attachments: Legal Disclaimer.txt

Hello Paul,

As discussed | unfortunately am unable to attend this mornings city council hearing as | am out of town,

| adamantly protest the landmarking of my newly purchased home. Both my wife and | have a strong appreciation for
the magnificent architecture and overall character of the house, which is why we purchased it to begin with. While we
have no intention of ever changing the integrity of the design, we feel that by landmarking our home the value of our
house will be decreased. Furthermore, should we ever need to repair or replace the windows or the roof, it will be an
unnecessary yet significant expenditure for us.

To our understanding, this home was calendared to be landmarked way back in the 1970's. There are no current
committee members on the landmarks commission as | know of who were involved the due diligent process when it
began. We therefore believe that we have a right to ask that this process be done fairly and thoroughly starting at this
point in time, and that you'll consider our request to keep our home as we bought it one year ago, unlandmarked.

Thank you in advance for you consideration Jonathan and Suffy Rudman.

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld
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